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From: Marilyn Wigglesworth <tjandmw@sbcglobal.net>
To: <docket@energy.state.ca.us>
CC: Gary Headrick <gary@sanclementegreen.org>
Date: 8/2/2011 5:11 PM
Subject: Comment for docket No. 11-IEP-1J

To the members of the California Energy Commission -
I am a long time resident of San Clemente and have always been  
concerned about our next door neighbor - SONGS.  What have they done  
to deserve an extension of operation until 2022?  Have they made it  
more earthquake safe?  Have they found a storage sight for the 4,000  
tons of radioactive waste?  Is it even possible to create a realistic  
evacuation plan?
My last question and one of my biggest concerns is one that no one  
even thought about when the plant was built - how can we protect it  
from a terrorist attack?  It is a prime target.  A successful attack  
on the plant could wipe out Southern California.  The ramifications of  
that are unthinkable - and not just for those of us that live here.   
With so much at stake, we must err on the side of caution.  Close down  
SONGS!!
Thank you,
Marilyn Wigglesworth 
  

DATE
RECD. Aug 03 2011

DOCKET
11-IEP-1J


